
April 2019

Birthday Celebrations!
Each month Washington PTO recognizes 

students’ birthdays by allowing them to sit at 
the special Birthday Table during their lunch. 
They are allowed to invite a friend to sit with 
them as well. Your student’s name will also be 
listed during that week’s episode of Wildcat TV.  

Next birthday table date is September 21, 
celebrating Aug/Sept birthdays!!

What a night! The inaugural Washington Elementary 
STEM Night held on September 6 was an overwhelming 
success!  We kicked off the evening with Jason Lindsay 
from Hooked on Science, before moving to 16 unique 
STEM stations throughout our building.  Thank you, 
parents and friends for your attendance.  It was a great 
night of fun and fellowship with our families and a great 
night to learn, create, tinker, and explore. We look 
forward to expanding STEM Night even further next 
year.

     A note from Mr. Colboth:   

Thank 

Cold Weather Reminder:
As we approach colder weather, it is very    

                 important to make sure your child is  
             dressed appropriately each day. Please 

                   send them with a coat warm enough for 
the colder temps! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences

Washington Elementary, we have some 
exciting events coming up this month. The 
Half-Pint Superhero 5K and Pirate Family 

Reading Night are quickly approaching. Our 
staff is working diligently to make these 

events super fun for you!  Mark your 
calendars and I can’t wait to see you there!

Also, IAR Testing is coming up for our 
upper grades. Thank you for encouraging 

your children and supporting them through 
these next couple of weeks! 

The students have been working so hard to 
earn their class the Golden Spatula Award for 
good behavior in the cafeteria during lunches.

Rewarding Good Behavior!!

Pirate Family Reading Night
Join us for an adventurous night 

full of reading and writing 
activities! We will have guest 
readers, reading stations, 

writing stations, prizes and so 
much more!!

Monday, April 15
Washington Elementary

5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

Guest Readers! Free Books!
Free Snacks!

7th Annual Half-Pint Superheroes 5K

When: April 6, 2019

Where: Washington Elementary School

Time: 8am Registration

           9am 5K Run/Walk

          10am Kids Fun Run

Register online at  https://tinyurl.com/y8zt77za

SAVE T
HE DATE!!

Superhero costumes encouraged!

IAR TESTING
As the end of the school year approaches, grades 3, 4, & 5 

will begin the state mandated Illinois Assessment of 
Readiness (IAR) testing. (Formally known as PARCC)

Important dates below:
April 1 - Washington IAR Kick-off Assembly

April 2 - Testing Day
April 3 - Testing Day
April 8 - Testing Day

Students will be tested in the subjects of Mathematics & 
English Language Arts.

It is important to encourage your student to do their very 
best on the tests. Our school has done well in years past and 

would love to continue this pattern. 
How can you help prepare your student?

- Set an early bedtime to obtain a good night’s rest.
- Provide a balanced breakfast the morning of testing.

- Encourage your child to do their best on the testing, but not 
to worry too much. 

- Remind your student to ask their teacher questions if they 
do not understand the testing directions.

You are such an important part of this process and we thank 
you for your support!

RSVP “going” on the Facebook event...find it on 
the Washington PTO Facebook page!!

https://tinyurl.com/y8zt77za?fbclid=IwAR11H98kzfvIN_wfha22eeM18yFybjasi0jLdgwVXArS7nyqwtfIbulsgG0


Friend Watch—Anti-Bullying Information 
System      

          Friend Watch is an online messaging system 
that allows students/parents/guardians to send 
anonymous messages to school administrators and 
counselors and inform them of possible bullying 
incidents involving students both in and out of the 
school setting. Look for this owl graphic on the 
Washington Elementary School webpage and click on 
the owl to open the message form. Any information 
provided will be sent directly to Mr. Colboth and Mrs. 
Patton (our school social worker). This form does 
not allow two-way communication (the school 
cannot send a reply back to you).

Having the determination to do the right thing even 
when others don’t; having the strength to follow your 
conscience rather than your peers; attempting to do 

difficult things that are worthwhile.

Be Responsible

Be Respectful

Be Safe

Birthday Celebrations!
Each month Washington PTO recognizes 

students’ birthdays by allowing them to sit at 
the special Birthday Table during their lunch. 
They are allowed to invite a friend to sit with 
them as well. Your student’s name will also be 
listed during that week’s episode of Wildcat TV.  

Next birthday table date is October 5

PBIS NEWS!

April Character Word: COURAGE

Washington PTO is always looking for volunteers for 
various events/fundraisers. Join our Facebook page, 
Washington School PTO,  to stay up-to-date on the 

latest sign-ups and events.

Upcoming events/fundraisers: 
-Kids Kreation Fundraiser (more info to come)

Cold Weather Reminder:
As we approach colder weather, it is very    

                 important to make sure your child 
is dressed appropriately each day. 

                  Please  send them with a coat               
                       warm enough for the colder 

temps! 

DISMISSAL PROCEDURES
Reminder: Please use the designated drop-off areas 
when dropping off your student in the morning. 
Please do not drop your child off in the Staff 
Parking area or on Main Street. Student safety is 
our main concern. Thank you!

PBIS 2nd Quarter Celebration
To celebrate good behavior this quarter, 
Washington Elementary students will be 
journeying to the Marion Cultural & Civic 
Center (on the town square) to watch a movie!

Monday, December 17

★ Please remind students to wear appropriate shoes for 
walking. (weather permitting)

★ Watch for a permission slip in your child’s folder.
★ Cost is $3.
★ Students with no more than 2 (homework or conduct) 

office referrals are invited to attend. 

Box Tops Collection Week
February 11-15 we will begin 

collecting Box Tops. The class 
collecting the most Box Tops 

will receive a party!!!

BOGO Book Fair
April 15-18 we will hold the annual Buy One, 

Get One Free Scholastic Book Fair.
Students will be allowed to shop with their 

class. Be sure to check your child’s class 
newsletter for their shopping day. The book 

fair will also be open April 15, 5-8 pm. 
(During Family Reading Night)

Tuesday, April 30
Washington Gym

2 - 6pm

PBIS 3rd Quarter Bowling Celebration 
was a huge hit! Thank you, parents, for 
allowing your children to participate. We 
are planning a super-special 4th Quarter 
Celebration next month. Stay Tuned!! 
(Students with no more than 2 office 
referrals during the 4th quarter are 
invited to attend.)

http://www.redcrossblood.org

